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Volunteers Make County Fair a Success
Klickitat PUD was well represented again 
this year at the Klickitat County Fair, 
with many employees volunteering their 
time and energy to make the fair and 
parade a memorable one. 

A big thank you goes to Kathy 
Loveland and her husband, Joe, Sharon 
Ohnstad and Ana Christen for their cre-
ativity and patience in designing the float 
and booth. They were both decorated 
with the fair theme, “Denim and Dust.”  

A thank you also is in order for 
Julius Robison and Bill Rogers for their 
help with preparation and delivery of 
materials, as well as driving the float.

Lots of KPUD customers stopped 
by the booth. They received giveaways; 

picked up helpful information on 
rebates and conservation, the landfill gas 
expansion project and past projects;  
and asked questions about the PUD 
system and operations.

Thank you to all KPUD employees 
who volunteered their time, especially on 
the weekend at the parade, setting up and 
taking down the booth, working various 
shifts and making sure the bucket truck 
was at the fairgrounds displaying the 
American flag.  

KPUD appreciates all of its employees 
and thanks those who volunteered and 
the customers who showed their support 
at the fair.  

Hope to see everyone again next year! n 

Above, KPUD employees Lori Froehlich-Schwab, left, and Luann Mata help answer a customer’s questions inside the PUD’s booth at the Klickitat County Fair.  
Below, the KPUD float for the fair parade.


